AFAC Meeting 

March 26, 2015
In attendance: Dr. Fried, Dr. Shorter, Dr. Lawler-Cooper, Chris Auten, Roxanne Larangeira, and Kelly Sturdy-Lange

Lazar—There is an issue about timelines on purchase orders. Roughly it is taking 6-8 weeks to be processed . . . this is effecting instruction. 

Dr. Fried explained that it is because Jim Tevis has been out and will try to address it. 
Also, the ongoing issue about the blinds was addressed.

 Dr. Fried spoke to Steve Toth about this today and mentioned that it is an on-going four-year project. He anticipates that it will cost approximately 20k to do the job and that 5-6k will be spent a year to correct the problem. Currently, they are waiting for confirmation from vendors. 
William Mason—Blinds do not work. Teachers were informed that there would be a film on the windows. When might these be installed? 

Dr. Fried explained that the film would not necessarily go on the classroom windows, but on the large windows at the front of the school. The film is not only tinted, but has ballistic characteristics which prevent a window from shattering, which would delay entry. The film also is reflective, so intruders cannot see into a space. Not all classrooms will have this, which brings us back to the blinds, which will be prioritized. 
Valley View—no issues

Woodmont—no report

High School—concerns about heat are ongoing, as are the fumes in room 104. A new concern is the panic buttons and how easily they can be pressed or tripped. 

Dr. Fried said a resolution to the panic buttons will be rolled out in the next few days. 

Hilldale—birds are getting into the building through the soffit, as they do every year. Another concern is the gliders on the chairs in grades k-3. There are no gliders and the floors are suffering as a result. 

Dr. Fried and Dr. Shorter will look into both issues. 
